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Members   of   the   Senate   Judiciary,   
 
I   am   writing   to   you   today   in   support   of   SB   2181   relating   to   the   freedom    of   religion   and   assembly.    I  
kindly   urge   you   to   adopt   the   amendments   of   the   century   code   to   include   37-17.1-03.   Limitations.   
 
Thanks   for   your   time   and   consideration.  
Lisa Pulkrabek     


